
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Free Milk in Nursery/Reception  
Summer term 2023 

 
10 March 2023 

Dear Parents, 
 
The local authority provides milk free of charge for all under fives in school. 
 
Your child will be eligible for free school milk if they will be under 5 up to and 
including 21st July 2023.  
 
If your child is in Reception, has their 5th birthday in the Summer term and you would 
like your child to have school milk then please see the letter for paid school milk. 
 
If your child is eligible for free school milk but you do not require it then please email 
admin@greenway.herts.sch.uk and let us know otherwise, we will order it for them. 
 
Mandy Clutson 
School Office 
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